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Welcome to Debt Advice Foundation's August 2017 helpline statistics 
update.

With the amount of personal borrowing approaching the record levels seen 
prior to the 2008 global economic recession, it's important that the debt 
advice sector does everything it can to prepare itself for the inevitable 
surge in demand for debt advice.  One way we can do this is through 
research.  Research not only helps the charity understand and adapt to the 
ever changing credit landscape and how service-users are impacted by those 
changes but it also shapes and informs Government and regulatory policy 
more broadly, both in the debt advice and related sectors.

Understanding how and why people call the charity's helpline, how they use 
the information they are given and how effective that information is, allows 
us to develop and improve our service for the benefit of future service-
users.

The more research we have access to, the more likely we are to spot 
emerging trends that may, for example, influence the way borrowers use 
credit in the future and how we, both as a charity and as a sector more 
broadly, might react to those changes.  That is why we have developed this 
monthly statistical resource.

Please feel free to get in touch if you have any questions or comments 
regarding the charity's statistical releases.
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Debt Advice Foundation is a registered national debt advice and education charity in England and Wales (no. 1148498).

At the heart of the charityõs philosophy is the prevention and cure of unmanageable consumer debt.

Whilst our primary focus is on helping those that are in need of advice and support today, we strongly believe that improving 
financial literacy amongst the next generation of credit users is key to tackling increasing levels of unmanageable consumer 
debt in the UK.

The charity seeks to carry out these objectives through its free telephone debt counselling service, which helps over 10,000 
people every year, and through DebtAware, the charity's award winning debt education programme for schoolchildren.

The charity holds the Advice Service Allianceõs Advice Quality Standard (AQS) and is listed by Money Advice Service as an 
accredited, free provider of debt advice on its online debt advice locator page (the Money Advice Service is an independent 
service set up by government to help people manage their money).

The charity is a member of AdviceUK, the UKõs largest support network for free, independent advice centres, as well as the 
National Homelessness Advice Service (NHAS) and all of the charity's advisers are members of the Institute of Money 
Advisers (IMA), a charitable body that aims to promote free money advice and develop professional standards.

The charity is also a registered supporter of the All-Party Parliamentary Group on Financial Education for Young People and 
the All-Party Parliamentary Group on Debt and Personal Finance.

Debt Advice Foundation is authorised and regulated by the Financial Conduct Authority (no. 692492).
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